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Enphase Energy Appoints New Regional Director for France and Switzerland 

Solar PV Veteran Gerald Semenjuk to Support Company Expansion in Energy Management in French and Swiss 
Markets 

LYON, FRANCE--(Marketwired - April 04, 2016) -  Enphase Energy, Inc. (NASDAQ: ENPH), a global energy technology 
company, announced today that Gerald Semenjuk has joined the company as regional director for France and Switzerland. 

Based in Enphase's European headquarters office in Lyon, Semenjuk will lead Enphase's business efforts in the two 
countries, overseeing the company's strategic sales direction while continuing to drive partners and customers' growth. He 
will report into Peter van Berkel, general manager of Enphase EMEA. 

Gerald Semenjuk joins Enphase from SolarWorld France where he served as sales director from 2012 and as managing 
director from 2014. During his tenure he drove a strategy of growth, heading several key technology partnerships and 
successfully refocusing sales and services efforts on comprehensive customized solutions. Prior to SolarWorld, Semenjuk 
held high-ranking sales and managing positions at companies such as Saint-Gobain Solar System and GiraSolar Lux. His 
professional tenure also includes experience in ICT and services companies. 

"We are delighted that Gerald, with his strong solar experience and sales leadership, has joined Enphase to strengthen our 
efforts in France and Switzerland, where with an expanded sales team and an innovative energy management system 
portfolio we expect to expand our business and increase the service levels to our customers," said Peter van Berkel, 
general manager, Enphase EMEA. 

Enphase has gained a leading market position in residential PV in France and plans continued expansion in both France 
and Switzerland, which are mature and advanced solar markets, well-suited for the robust, easy-to-use, Enphase 
microinverter technology and the company's forthcoming integrated energy management system. 

"I am excited to begin a new challenge with Enphase," said Gerald Semenjuk. "I feel confident that supported by the 
company's talented team, we can look forward to Enphase taking a leadership position in the energy management space to 
help clients exploit the changes we are seeing in the market." 

About Enphase Energy, Inc. 

Enphase Energy, a global energy technology company, is leading the charge to bring smart, connected solar energy to 
every home, business and community. The company delivers simple, innovative and reliable energy management solutions 
that advance the worldwide potential of renewable energy. Enphase has shipped approximately 10.3 million microinverters, 
and over 430,000 Enphase residential and commercial systems have been deployed in more than 100 countries. Join 
Enphase on Linked In and Twitter and visit www.enphase.com for more information. 

Enphase Energy®, the Enphase logo and other trademarks or service names are the trademarks of Enphase Energy, Inc. 

Forward-Looking Statements 

This press release may contain forward-looking statements, including statements related to Enphase Energy's financial 
performance, credit availability, need for financing, market demands for its products, and advantages of its technology and 
market trends. These forward-looking statements are based on the company's current expectations and inherently involve 
significant risks and uncertainties. Actual results and the timing of events could differ materially from those anticipated in 
such forward-looking statements as a result of these risks and uncertainties and other risks detailed in the "Risk Factors" 
and elsewhere in Enphase Energy's latest Securities and Exchange Commission filings and reports. Enphase Energy 
undertakes no duty or obligation to update any forward-looking statements contained in this release as a result of new 
information, future events or changes in its expectations. 
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